
“friends helping friends”

Club & Tech Trivia

CLUB BYTES

Suggestion Box

Shop news:

Suggestions Needed: classes, 

meeting presentations that 

would interest you, computer 

tutorials you would like to 

watch, special skills you have 

to share.

The Club has 274 families 

(households) which is 471 

individual members.

New members in October:

Lorraine Bull

Terrell and Bruce Jones

Betty Anne Shearin

LakeGastonCC.org check it out!

Windows 10 version 22H2 

build 3693

Windows 11 version 22H2 

build 2600

Mac OS Sonoma 14.1.1

iPAD OS 17.1.2

iPhone iOS 17.1.2

iWatch OS 10.1.2

Current Software
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Jan 9th, 1 pm 

meeting

Send to:

vice.president@LakeGastonCC.org

TRY ME!

Nov meeting recap

Results of bylaws vote &

Budget for 2024.  APPROVED!

Exploring My Family History.  

Lynn Pritchard.

(A SPY IN HER FAMILY!)

Have I been Hacked? Maybe?

OR Maybe Not?  BUT if you are 

experiencing any of the 8 items 

below-go to the Shop!

1-Sluggish performance

2-Random/constant shutdown

3-Strange pop-ups

4-Messages you never sent

5-New Unrequested programs

  OR applications

6-Sudden Username/Pwd Change

7-Requested Browser Redirect

8-Requests you buy gift cards

  or send $ to anyone!

Be sure you monitor your 

computer and your other devices 

for any of the above regularly!

Time Change for 

December 12 2 PM

An update on the 2023 

Income Tax changes.

Round table by the shop 

and Nancy Nicholson

Our website QR Code!

Do you want to see what’s on 

a QR code? Use your phone’s 

camera when scanning QR 

codes instead of downloading 

a QR reader app, which can 

have ads that lead to phishing 

websites. Avoid using 

unfamiliar apps.

Message from 
our President

Prizes, an auction and lots of 

good food!

Jan 10th, 1 pm 

Fundraiser at 

Lakeland
My Greek Wedding 3.  $5 at 

the door.

As I step down as Club President, 

I want to wish each of you and 

your family a most blessed, 

happy and safe Holiday Season!

There are so many folks that we,

as a Club, need to thank, those

critical to our operations, our 

Board, and others too numerous 

to list, (I will do my best to do this 

personally) but, for sure, each of 

us should give a “special thanks” 

to our dedicated “Shop volunteer 

Team” who week after week solve 

our device problems, questions 

and challenges. For many a 

member, our Shop folks are your

savior.

FINALLY, A REQUEST: please 

stay active, in our Club activities, 

and give serious consideration to 

being a volunteer to help the Club 

move forward.

God bless-Doug Kolb
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